
To all members of House Health care committee 

Please vote no on HB 4135. The bill is not written carefully enough to protect Oregonians' rights 

to basic food and water. Don't create more problems for end of life care,  Please vote no on HB 

4135. 

Thank you 

Atte Adela Chavez 

Portland oregon 

 


